
16. STURROCKS ROAD: PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board received a report on the installation of a two-hour parking restriction on the south side of 

Sturrocks Road from Cavendish Road to the Railway.  
 
 Myra Barry advised that the bus parked on Sturrocks Road was blocking the railway crossing signals. 

The Area Engineer advised that once the restriction was installed the bus would have to park on the 
north side of the road, and that enforcement would be carried out.  

 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 120 minutes on 

the south side of Sturrocks Road commencing at a point 35.5 metres east of its intersection with 
Cavendish Road and extending in a easterly direction for a distance of 291 metres. 

 
 Board members to be advised when the road markings were installed. 
 


